
 

 

BID OPENING MEETING 
August 1, 2008 

 
 The Bids for the Sidewalk-Municipal Tract were opened at 1:15 P.M. at the Hanover 
Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 18017. 
 
 Present for the bid opening were Township Manager John J. Finnigan, Jr., Public Works 
Director Kevin Healy and Road Superintendent Vincent Milite. 
 
The following bids were opened: 
 
F.A. Rohrbach, Inc., 1302 N. 18th

 10% bid bond enclosed 
 Street, Allentown, PA  18104 

 
   Total Bid   $26,775.00 
 
A.J. Trunzo, Inc., 8013 Bethlehem-Bath Pike, Bath, PA  18014-8897 
 10% bid bond enclosed 
 
   Total Bid   $32,500.00 
 
Grace Industries, Inc., 7171 Airport Road, Bath, PA  18014 
 10% bid bond enclosed 
 
   Total Bid   $19,000.00 
 
 According to Mr. Finnigan the bids will be tabled until they are reviewed by the 
Township Manager, Public Works Director and the Road Superintendent; awarding of this bid 
will most likely occur on August 12, 2008 at the Board of Supervisor’s meeting. 
 
 The bid opening concluded at 1:25 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
        Stacy C. Milo 
        Secretary/Treasurer 
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